
From: Angela 
Sent: 05 April 2022 09:15 
To: Planning 
Cc: Mary Burd 
Subject: Planning Trees 
 
Dear Planning Officer, 
 
Re: application 2022 / 1187 / T 
 
I live in Albert Street and my garden forms part of the green area between our 
street and Arlington Road.  This area benefits from a few large fully grown 
listed trees, which enhance the area and promote wild life.  None of the trees 
is close to houses and I feel it is unlikely they could be proven to be causing 
damage.  Could it be an insurance company yet again trying to blame a tree for 
any shift in these old buildings? 
 
Please do not allow this felling to go ahead.  We need all the trees we have left 
in our borough, which has suffered so much from HS2 destruction. 
 
Regards, 
Angela Andersen 
118 AlbertStreet 
 
 


